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Mr. Glyn A. J. Bindon
PO Box 2130
Fannington Hills, MI
48018

Dear Mr. Bindon:

SUBJECT: Rll-87-A-0079 - UNAUTHORIZED O!STRIBUTION OF TRIT!UM GUNS!GHT
INSERTS BY HESCO

, , ,

This refers to your letter dated May 21, 1987, in which you expressed a
concern related to tritium gunsight inserts at Hester Brothers Wholesale
Company's facilities.

We have initiated actions to develope and examine the facts and circum-
stances of your concern; therefore, if you have any additional information
that was not included in your letter, please call me collect as soon as
possible at (404) 331-4193 so we car, assure that it is adequately
addressed during our review.

In closing, let me assure you that every effort will be made to resolve
this concern. I appreciate you bringing your concern to our attention.
Should you have additional questions or if we can be of any further
assistance in this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

h O c4 Y N w as.< L h .
Oscar DeMiranda /
Regional Allegation Coordinator
Enforcement and Investigation

Coordination Staff
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